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Wednesday, March 9, 2016 

Dear Minister McCallum, 

CAPIC was pleased to note the Government’s recent announcement that starting this year 

it will increase the intake permanent residents to a maximum of 305,000 in 2016. The 

mandate of the plan is to reunite families, offer refuge to those fleeing persecution, while 

supporting Canadian economic prosperity. These are the same values which are shared by 

all Regulated Canadian Immigration Consultants who throughout their careers have aided 

in unifying loved ones, saving families in war-torn nations, while respecting the laws set 

out in the Immigration and Refugee Protection Act.  

As proud supporters of this initiative, we recommend that the Government continue to 

increase the annual intake of permanent residents in the coming years. To support this 

direction, we would love to have the opportunity to meet with you to discuss how we can 

work collaboratively to aid the Government in fulfilling this highly esteemed mandate. 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could respond in a timely manner so that we may 

make travel arrangements accordingly! 

We look forward to meeting with you! 

Sincerely, 

Dory Jade, RCIC, C. Dir. 

President 
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